

---

**From:** J <jeevacation@gmail.com>  
**Sent:** Tuesday, October 30, 2018 10:51 AM  
**To:** Brice  
**Subject:** Re:

lets talk about it 745

On Tue, Oct 30, 2018 at 6:49 AM brice gordon &l=bgordon.lsj@gmail.com <mailto:bgordon.lsj@gmail.com> > wr=te:

Morning=C2◆

Prefer Little C first, which Should be a quick fix

At=the same time Nautica , that will a little longer

We hold Sporti= back until little c is fix

For inter island runs

Reminder nov we have a lot of contractors and crew to island theref=re ferry/barge makes sense over that time

Also holiday sea=on will slow repairs etc

I would like to have your small boat fl=et looking good for December

<=iv id="m\_3686741864748194030AppleMailSignature" dir="ltr">Sent from my=iPhone

On Oct 30, 2018, at 5:37 AM, J <jeevacation@gmail.com<=a>> wrote:

Should we delay little c repair to after nov 20 ? Fix n=utica first? Thoughts?

--

conversation-id 323589 date-last-viewed 0 date-received 1540896645 flags 8590195713 remote-id

867052